
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 

P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 

 

Date:  July 27, 2020 
 

To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Kathy I. Wood, Grants Administrator 
 
Subject: Submittal of FY2020 Fire, Ambulance, Service Truck (FAST) Fund 

 
 
The City Council previously approved a Resolution to submit a grant application for the FAST 
program.  The Texas Department of Agriculture, in their pre-submission review, did not 
approve the service truck we had requested.  Therefore, we are now requesting a brush truck 
that has received approval.   
 
We are required to submit another resolution, in total, for the brush truck. 
 
This grant requires the use of specific language in the Resolution.  
 
The City is required to supply $5,000 from General Funds to “match” this funding. 
 

Staff requests approval of the resolution to submit with the grant application. 


